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Coast Guard Environmental Impact Statement Published

The Coast Guard announced publication of a Notice of Availability for the Final Environmental Impact
Statement (FEIS) on Coast Guard Pacific Area operations in Districts 11 and 13 in the Federal Register today.

The FEIS analyzes the potential environmental impacts of specific Coast Guard vessel and aircraft operations
on marine protected species and marine protected areas when engaged in the following missions and activities:
law enforcement, national security, search and rescue, aids to navigation, and oil pollution and vessel grounding
response.

The Coast Guard will issue a Record of Decision following the 30 day public comment period on the FEIS.

The Notice of Availability, Final Environmental Impact Statement and related materials may be reviewed at
http://www.regulations.gov, docket number: USCG-2006-24163.

For more information on this FEIS, please contact Lt. Cmdr Jeff Bray, Office of Environmental and Real
Property Law, U.S. Coast Guard at (202) 372-3752.
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